Council Meeting: 03/22/2022 Agenda Item No. 14.D

RECEIVED ON: Mach 22, 2022

From:Laurie PerschbacherTo:WebMail - CCDSubject:Greenleaf Promenade

**Date:** Tuesday, March 22, 2022 11:34:05 AM

Attachments: image001.png image002.png

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Dear Mr. Mayor and City Council,

I encouraged the Council to make the Greenleaf Promenade a priority. This is vital to keeping Uptown Whittier businesses thriving after all they have been through the past 2 years. We need to enhance the look, feel and safety of these areas in order for Whittier Residents to feel safe coming back to Uptown to eat and shop. The Whittier Chamber has provided some recommendations for the Council to consider including installing temporary lighting, providing more security, cleaning the streets, providing a uniform look and I strongly recommend that this be a top priority for the excess funds from Measure W.

I want to thank each of you for your support in creating a better environment for Uptown Whittier business owners and patrons.



Laurie M. Perschbacher | President | MAP Property Management | phone: (562) 945-3404 ext. 101 | direct fax: (562) 945-3315 | email: laurie@mapmanagement.com | site: www.mapmanagement.com | address: 7036 Bright Ave. Whittier CA 90602

